
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 24th February 2017 

The newsletter from Gooderstone C of E Primary Academy - Your school, your news! 

Spring  

Issue 6 

Let every light shine 

Star of the 
week: 
Wrens: Lilly for 
amazing sounding 

out in phonics.   
 
Owls: Tiffany for 

brilliant effort in 
writing.    

 
Skylarks: Lucy A 
for challenging 

herself by working 
at home.  

 
Kestrels: Neve for 
fantastic artwork.  
 
Star of the week 
certificates are given out 
every week in Sharing 
Assembly. Please join us 
to hear all about our 
learning this week. 

 

 

               Wrens’ Gooderstone Gathering 

A really big thank you to those parents  
who attended Wrens’ Gooderstone  

Gathering it was a great morning. The children  
took part in lots of colourful activities all inspired 
from the story ‘The day the crayons quit’. There 

were skittle rainbows, colourful dinosaurs and 
may more. The next Gooderstone Gathering will  

be for Skylarks on Tuesday 7th March at 9am  
in the hall. We hope to see you there.  
 

 
 

 

 Dates for you diary 

Thursday 2nd March: World book Day  

Tuesday 7th March: Skylarks’ Gooderstone Gathering 9.05am in hall 

Thursday 8th March: Science Boffins Experiment day 

Tuesday 21st March: Kestrels’ Gooderstone Gathering 9.05am in hall 

Monday 13th March: Science week (more details to follow) 

Friday 31st March: Last day of term 

 

This week’s 

Worship theme: 
Wrong & Right  

World Book Day  
 On Thursday 2nd March it is World Book Day. The children can come to 

school dressed as their favourite book character and bring the story in with 

them. We are asking that the children bring a £1 voluntary contribution for 

Book Aid International. The Friends will also be raising money for the school 

on that day. They would like you to donate any books you no longer need so 

they can have a book sale before and after school. Prices will start from 

20p, so don’t forget to bring your pennies! 
 

Science Boffins 
The Friends have offered to pay for us to kick off science week with a visit from the Science 
Boffins. This will involve an assembly and workshops for each class. It will be lots of fun. More 

details about the day will follow but we would like to say a big thank you to Friends!! 

Parents Evening 

It was great to see so many of you 

at parents evening last night. 

Thank you for all your positive 

comments about the school and 

your children’s learning.  

 

 


